
 

CHAMPARAN SATYAGRAHA – QUIZ 
 

To commemorate 100 years of CHAMPARAN SATYAGRAHA, Consulate General of India 
Vancouver, will be organising a Quiz on Tuesday, 10 April 2018.  
 

The link for the Contest CHAMPARAN SATYAGRAHA - QUIZ will also be made available 
on Consulate Website's Notice Board [www.cgivancouver.org]; Facebook [cgivancouver] and 
Twitter [ @cgivancouver]. The Contest will open at 10 AM on Tuesday, 10 April 2018 and close 
at 10 AM on Wednesday, 11 April 2018.  
 
The names of Ten winners, based on accuracy and speed in answering, will be announced 
during the Ambedkar Jayanti Celebrations in the Consulate on Friday, 13 April 2018.  The names 
of the winners (along with their photographs) will also be published in the Consulate Weekly 
of Friday, 20 April 2018. Prizes will be given to the winners of the quiz. 
 
All members of the Indian Community within this Consulate’s jurisdiction (British Columbia, 
Saskatchewan, Alberta, Yukon Territory, North West Territories) are invited to participate in 
the Quiz. 

https://goo.gl/forms/ITN9vZAKgV5ayVsU2
http://www.cgivancouver.org/index.php
https://www.facebook.com/cgivancouver/
https://twitter.com/cgivancouver?lang=en
http://www.cgivancouver.org/pages.php?id=297

